
 

 

 

 

While it had been almost ten years since any B-50 
variant was stationed at RAF Mildenhall, the KB-50 
tanker variant made its first appearance on February 
1,1962. It came to RAF Mildenhall with the 420th Air 
Refueling Squadron when it relocated from RAF 
Sculthorpe to RAF Mildenhall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               
420th Air Refueling Wing 
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